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Month of Giving Opportunities 
 

We invite you to show your support in the Month of Giving by purchasing one of the packages below or by contributing any 

dollar amount, knowing that you are helping provide vital funding that enables us to offer educational excellence through 

academic programming and experiential learning.  Each year, CHAPTER spends over $1500 on each student.  The money 

raised at last year’s auction helped provide funds for many initiatives during the 2020-2021 school year, such as new Math 

and Language Arts Curriculums, Annual Book Refresh for the Library, Grade Level Socials, Community Building Events, 

Continuing Teacher Education, Classroom Improvements, Technological Investments, and so much more!   

 

Package Levels & Benefits 
 

A great way to showcase your business or your family’s support of our community is by purchasing one of the packages 

below.  Packages will be available online starting March 1, 2021 and the deadline for purchasing is March 31, 2021.   

 
GOLD $3,000  

• Linked Ad URL Space on the CHA Website Chapter PTA Page 
• Recognition on Parking Lot Banner 
• Recognition in the Chestnut Hill Academy Yearbook 
• Recognition on Video Screen in the School Lobby  
• Recognition on the Event Website  
• Glassybaby Thank You Gift Package 

 
SILVER $2,000  

• Recognition on Video Screen in the School Lobby  
• Recognition on the Event Website  
• Glassybaby Thank You Gift 
 

BRONZE $1,000 

• Recognition on the Event Website  
• Sugarfina Thank You Gift Package 

 
 
Whether participating in the Month of Giving through purchasing one of the packages above, donating a flat amount, or by 

participating in the online auction, your generous support is so graciously appreciated.  Your contributions can go farther 

by participating in your company’s match program.  Please check with your company’s benefit administrator to see if your 

donation qualifies.  CHAPTER is a registered 501(c)(3) non-profit organization. A portion of all sponsorships is potentially tax 

deductible.  Please consult your financial adviser to determine the extent of tax deductibility. 

If you have any questions, or would like more information, please contact Alissa Tsang and Lisa LaBranche at 

chapterauction@chestnuthillacademy.com. 
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